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BY EMAIL 

April 21, 2021 

Zahra Allidina 
Imperial Oil Limited 
505 Quarry Park Blvd. SE 
Calgary AB  T2C 5N1 
Zahra.allidina@esso.ca 

Dear Ms. Allidina: 

Re: Imperial Oil Limited  
Application for Expropriation – Waterdown to Finch Project 
OEB File Number: EB-2021-0096 

Imperial Oil Limited (Imperial Oil) filed an application with the Ontario Energy Board 
(OEB) on February 23, 2021 under section 99 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, 
S.O. 1998, c. 15, (Schedule B), seeking approval to expropriate certain lands rights 
along the route of the OEB-approved Waterdown to Finch Project (Application).  

On April 19, 2021 Imperial Oil filed a letter with the OEB requesting to withdraw the 
portions of its application to expropriate certain land rights owned by the City of 
Mississauga described in Appendix D-1 and by the Canadian Pacific Railway Company 
described in Appendix D-4 to the Application. Imperial Oil advised that it wishes to 
withdraw these portions of the Application because resolutions have been  reached with 
the City of Mississauga and the Canadian Pacific Railway Company. 

The OEB accepts Imperial Oil’s request to withdraw the portions of the Application 
related to the interests in the lands owned by the City of Mississauga and the 
Canadian Pacific Railway Company.  The procedural schedule set in the Procedural 
Order No. 1 remains in effect. 

Yours truly, 

Original signed by 

Christine E. Long 
Registrar 

c:  Patrick Welsh, Applicant’s Counsel, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP, 
pwelsh@osler.com 
Isabelle Crew, Applicant’s Counsel, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP, 
icrew@osler.com 
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